
HLPOA July Blast – Annual Meeting via Zoom, July 17, 2021 
 
The Higgins Lake Property Owners Association Annual Meeting will be virtual Saturday morning, 
July 17, 2021. The meeting will begin at 8:45 am. You must register prior to the meeting.  
Registered participants will be able to enter starting at 8:30 am. HLPOA members should have 
received registration instructions. Please contact a HLPOA Board Member if further information 
is needed.  
 
Prior to the Annual Meeting, please review the report “Proposed Higgins Lake Public Sewer 
System,” May 26, 2021, by Fleis & VandenBrink. Representatives from the recently established 
Sewer Authority and the engineering firm of Fleis & VandenBrink will participating in the Zoom 
meeting to answer questions. 
 
Dr. Jennifer Jermalowicz-Jones from Restorative Lake Sciences will present her teams’ Higgins 
Lake baseline research as well as proposals for lake management improvement. 
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